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Immigrant labor is the backbone of agriculture throughout Oregon and should be 

included in Overtime Pay requirements for all Agriculture Workers, including farm or 

crew Management workers, health and safety Managers and those doing direct work 

on care of crops or crop-related work and harvesting. These workers should be 

covered by overtime pay as well as safety and labor regulation measures required for 

other employees, in other industries.  These worker benefits should be available to 

all, no mater what their immigration status or citizenship status.  

Thank you for considering basic workers' rights in Oregon for all workers. 


